
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Friday 26th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope you are all keeping well this week. I’m hoping this beautiful weather runs into the weekend.  

I don’t have much else to share with you this week. Just to flag up the long letter you had yesterday about 

school return on 8th March and remind you to book any wrap around care for the week beginning 8th 

March!  

 

I hope you all get some down time this weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

Mark Davis 

Head Teacher  

 

UPDATES AND INFORMATION 

 

Active Families: 

 

This is a resource that some parents might find helpful. 

 

https://www.energizestw.org.uk/active-families-

2021?fbclid=IwAR3xj7bRm9KLL2Jl535ooMZ5Xhy7wf_2TkTUJVA1JcdFM_Z8-gfgs4upANQ  
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World Book day is on Thursday 4th March this year. The mission of the day is to promote a love of 

reading and reading for pleasure.  As usual a book token will be available to get a £1 book from a 

selection available at supermarkets and book shops. 

 

 

Please click on the link below. This will allow you to download a PDF version of the book token. 

Unfortunately, these cannot be used online.  

  £1 book token 

                                                                                                                

We will celebrate World Book day at home and in school on Thursday March 4th next week.  

Look out for activities which children can take part in.  

 

 

http://mail.taw.org.uk:32224/?dmVyPTEuMDAxJiZhYjZmNzhhNWI1M2VlNDlmYz02MDMxNjQzNF84MDY1MF83MDMzXzEmJmExYmFiN2NkZDIxYjM3ND0xMjMyJiZ1cmw9aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZ3b3JsZGJvb2tkYXklMkV1czQlMkVsaXN0LW1hbmFnZSUyRWNvbSUyRnRyYWNrJTJGY2xpY2slM0Z1JTNEZmIwMDQ3ZTk2MzAwMGE1ZTkwZGEzZDhhNCUyNmlkJTNENzYyZGYwNTUxNiUyNmUlM0Q4NjcyMjcyYzU4


 

 

Welcome Soda! 

Soda has settled in well this week and has thoroughly enjoyed getting to know her 

new school and friends. She is looking forward to working more with the staff and 

children. Some children will have read-along with Soda sessions next week. 

Soda has also shared her expectations with the children and staff. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I love it when 

the children 

brush my fur! 

I might doze off if 

you stroke me lots! 

I have really enjoyed 

helping the children with 

their turn taking skills 

when we play fetch! 



Soda’s St. Peter’s expectations 

Sensibly and quietly move and 

talk around me. 

Once you pet me, get down to 

my level. 

Do not forget to wash your 

hands after handling me!  

Ask permission from  

an adult to pet me.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you for welcoming 

me to St. Peter’s! I am so 

happy to be a member of 

your school! 



 

Dothill Nature Reserve 
 

Since I was 5 I have helped a local volunteer group called Friends of Dothill Nature Reserve (My grandad is 
one of the friends). This week I have been planting new trees because the old ones have been dying of a 
tree disease called ash dieback. Last summer I took part in a mammal study so we can learn what types of 
mammals are on the reserve. We found voles and shrews. Me and my dad also helped the Friends build a 
wetland area to attract different species of birds to the reserve. I love being part of the group because I 
can help the wildlife in my local area, and also help to give people somewhere nice to visit. 
 

 

Mammal study 
 

 

                                                            Under one of the signs grandad made for the reserve 

 Now 



 

When I was 5 

By Seb 5O2 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


